
RECESS FAQ 

Will students be required to maintain at least 6 feet of distance during recess? 

To the extent possible, students will be required to maintain at least 6 feet of distance 
during recess. 

Will students be discipline for getting too close? 

Our students understand the need for safety protocols. We're confident that through positive 
reinforcement and reminders, our students will comply with masking and social distancing 
rules. Students, however, will not be disciplined for inadvertently getting closer than 
required distances. 

Will masks be required? 

Students will not be required to wear masks during outdoor recess, as long as they can 
maintain social distancing. 

Will equipment be cleaned after each use? 

There will be no consistent touch-point cleaning of playground equipment after each use. 
Students will be encouraged to wash their hands upon re-entering school.  Cleaning will 
take place periodically.  

 


